7™ June 2024

Dear TTS 2024

NHS

University Hospitals

of Leicester
NHS Trust

Leicester General Hospital

Gwendolen Road
Leicester
LES 4PW

Tel: 0300 303 1573
Minicom: 0116 287 9852

This is to confirm that Miss Charlotte Crotty will be attending the TTS conference in September 2024
in Istanbul and is registering her attendance under the ‘clinical trainee’ category.

I certify as Head of Service that Charlotte Crotty works as a trainee ACP at the University Hospitals of

Leicester.

Kind regards

Yours faithfully

Mr Atul Bagul
Transplant consultant and Head of Service

Trust Headquarters, Level 3, Balmoral Building, Leicester Royal Infirmary, Leicester, LE1 5WW

Website: www.leicestershospitals.nhs.uk

Chair John MacDonald Chief Executive Richard Mitchell



